## Office of the Clerk NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING

**NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN** pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4 ET. Seq., the Open Public Meetings Act. Please be advised that the Bass River Township Commission has rescheduled the May 6th, 2024, Meeting to May 13th, 2024. The Meeting will be held at 7:00 pm in the Bass River Township Building on 3 North Maple Avenue, New Gretna NJ 08224.

If you have any questions please feel free to call Mari Ann Capriglione, Deputy Clerk at 609 296-3337.

Mari Ann Capriglione

**Deputy Clerk**